
2018 Forest Practices Habitat Conservation Plan Annual Report 

Errata Sheet 

 

 

Date: August 13, 2019 

Subject: RMAP section of the 2018 Forest Practices HCP Annual Report 

 

The forest practices program reviewed the last few years of RMAP data. The data has been 

revised and will be correct starting with the data to be reported in the 2019 Forest Practices HCP 

Annual Report. The 2019 Forest Practices HCP Annual Report will be finalized and available 

on-line in December 2019 at https://www.dnr.wa.gov/programs-and-services/forest-

practices/forest-practices-habitat-conservation-plan 

 

Please contact Charlene Rodgers if you have any questions.  

Charlene Rodgers 

FPHCP Administrator 

Forest Practices Division 

Washington Department of Natural Resources 

360-902-1409 

charlene.rodgers@dnr.wa.gov 

www.dnr.wa.gov 
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